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September, 2018
" The Secret to getting ahead is getting started."





- Mark Twain
New Chamber Member:
Welcome Charlotte Toastmasters

Upcoming Events:
· HGB's 6th Annual Gala                                  September 13th 7 pm- 10 pm located at AL!VE

· D.D.A monthly meeting at the Council Chambers      September 18th 8 am

· CANDO monthly meeting at the Library                     September 26th 7 am

· Annual Dinner and Golf Outing

     October 4th       Please watch for details to come!
A note from Charlotte Public Schools

Business Leaders,

Over the past couple of years, many of you generously have made donations to our Oriole PRIDE initiative at Charlotte High School, which has helped to make our program a success. Each week, we recognize students who show PURPOSE, RESPECT, INTEGRITY, DEDICATION, and EXCELLENCE with a special drawing, and we award the prizes that you donate to the winners. We include articles in the County Journal about our winners and our donors, and donors also receive a framed Oriole PRIDE sign to hang in their businesses. 

The program is very, very successful, as it sets a standard for behavioral expectations school wide while giving staff and students common language around our values. Therefore, we are continuing the program this year, and we would love to be able to award wonderful prizes once again. Last year, donations ranged from event tickets to cash donations for school wide celebrations, gift bags, and everything in between. Students were thrilled with all of the prizes, and any donation is welcomed and appreciated.

If you would like to donate a prize, please contact me at barnesw@charlottenet.org or by phone at 517-541-5601, or simply stop by the high school main office. We very much appreciate all of the support that you give us here at CHS, and we are proud to have the opportunity to serve our community and families. Thank you very, very much, and GO ORIOLES!
MEMBER OF THE MONTH HIGHLIGHT:
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SERVPRO of Eaton County is a trusted leader in the restoration industry. They provide 24-hour emergency service and are dedicated to responding faster to any size disaster. With the training and expertise to handle your restoration and cleaning needs. Locally owned and operated and can respond immediately to your emergency.
· 24-Hour Emergency Service
· Faster to Any Size Disaster

· Highly Trained Restoration Technicians
· A Trusted Leader in the Restoration Industry

· Locally Owned and Operated

· Advanced Restoration and Cleaning Equipment

                   Contact them at  (517) 541-1170 or servpro906500sbcglobal.net



Thank you Servpro for serving our community!
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